
Kells – Grennie Post 316 

Minutes 

January 27, 1989 

Meeting convened at 8:30 pm 

Commander Richard Reichart Presiding 

24 Members in Attendance 

 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Membership – Richard Hughes said there are 161 members paid. He said new members as a result of a recent drive are, 

Maurice Smith, Paul Berman, Tony Pristine, Bernard Abraamowitz, Philip Lombardo and Edwin Spacek. 

 

Hospital Visitation – Vinnie Zangari said Sarge Mason is about the same. Henry De Magio is in the hospital and Teddy 

Ventura is also in hospital. 

 

Treasurer – Joe Miller said after various expenditures the closing balance is $418.84. 

 

St. Patricks Dance – Dick Hughes said the event is on March 18, 1989 at the hall and the cost is $20 per person. 

 

Old Business – Tony Mosca that the members for their work on the last New Year’s Eve Party. Frank Armlie, Pete 

Antico, Pete Montalto, Ferdi Salvatore,, Vinny Fucinelli, Vinny Zangari and L. Ranieri. 

  

Richard Burdge that the members on the committee for Children’s Christmas Party 

 

New Business -  A motion was made to make a donation to the Korean Memorial, was tabled to find out if we had already 

made a donation. 

Andy Procopio mentioned that Ray has done a great job on improving the newsletter. 

 

Joe Miller said he was told that a house was flying a POW /MIA flag on top of the U.S. Flag and to call the owner and tell 

him the proper protocol for displaying  both flags. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 pm 

 

Martin Rosenberg 

 

 

  

 

 


